
Hi, 
  
Thank you all for your service on the WSU Educational Leadership PEAB. 
   
I look forward to our first meeting of the academic year 2022-2023 on October 24, 2022 @ 
2:00-3:30. 
  
We will meet over Zoom. The link is: 
https://zoom.us/j/5630880432 
  
Agenda: 
  
Welcome and Introductions 
            Since we have so many new members this year please be prepared to share: 
                        Your name 
                        Where you work and what you do there 
                        Prior experience with PEAB work and/or leadership preparation work 
  
Appointment of Secretary (we need formal minutes taken each meeting) 
  
Discussion: Pressing issues for Leadership preparation 
            Purpose: Identify topics for the WSU PEAB to take on this year as well as addressing 
accreditation work 
            Please be ready to offer 1-2 pressing issues you believe are important for leadership 
preparation programs to consider 

In addition to offering pressing issues, where might we be able to gain some traction? 
What practices are key? What knowledge/information is needed to surface those 
practices in preparation programs and leadership practice in our regions? 

  
Update on Principal Accreditation work 
            PESB accreditation news (e.g., calendar, evidence, processes) 

Alignment of courses to NELP, Since Time Immemorial, SEL, and CCDEI+ standards (on-
going work update) 

Next steps for program work (aligning state requirements with your recommendations) 
  
If you have not had an opportunity to review the WAC 181-78A-205, that 
outlines PEAB responsibilities, it can be found here: 
https://apps.leg.wa.gov/wac/default.aspx?cite=181-78A-205 
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